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Memo 
To:  Spokesman Review Classified 

Cc:  Albert Tripp 

From:  Bree Breza, Court Administrator 

Date:  October 16, 2019 

Re:  RFA– Judicial Services  

CITY OF AIRWAY HEIGHTS 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR JUDICIAL SERVICES IN MUNICIPAL COURT 
 
The City of Airway Heights is requesting a letter of interest with resume from experienced attorneys 
who are licensed to practice law in the State of Washington, to provide Judicial Services in a Municipal 
Court on a part time basis; working in a team environment.  All letters must be received by 5:00 pm 
Friday, November 18, 2019.  All letters addressed to the City of Airway Heights, Attention: Albert Tripp 
City Manager 1208 S. Lundstrom St. Airway Heights, WA 99001.  Information regarding this request is 
available at www.cawh.org or contact Albert Tripp at (509) 244-5578 or by e-mail to Atripp@cawh.org 
 
 

http://www.cawh.org/

